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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week has been a week of performing! Apart from Year 
4, each year group has performed a song they have been 
learning in Music lessons this term. What a range of songs 
we have had - ranging from rapping to slow songs to fast 
ones. We look forward to hearing Year 4 next week. 
Everyone has shown increased confidence to do this and the 
whole school have been a great audience. This week it has 
also been Interfaith Week and Anti-Bullying Week. It is 
really important that children know how bullying is different 
to someone making a poor choice. To help the children we use 
the word STOP, which stands for Several Times On 
Purpose. 
 
This week the newsletter is short so that you can take time to 
read through the up and coming dates in the run up to 
Christmas. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Blackburn 

Weekly Attendance 
St John’s Stars 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

 

Non Uniform Day 

for donation of 

chocolate – 

 Friday 1st December 

 

Christingle Service in 

Church – 2pm 

Friday 1st December 

 

Christmas Jumper 

Day & a bottle 

donation – 

Thursday 7th 

December 

 

School Closes - 

Thursday 21st 

December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


